
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat

 1
*Tech Tutoring, adults
½ hr. appointments 
10:30am to 2:30pm

2
Babytime, 
ages 0-2, 11am
*Reading Buddies, ages 
5+, appts. available 
between  4 & 5 pm
*Kids Paint along, ages 
8-11, 7pm

3 4

5 6
Knitting Club,  
adults, 10am
Hands on Sensory Play, 
toddlers, 11am
Foreign Policy 
Discussion Group, 
adults, 1pm
*Read to Dogs, ages 
5-8, appts. available 
between  4 & 5 pm
Family Storytime, 
all ages, 6pm

7
Toddler Tales, 
ages 2-5, 11am

8
*Adult Crafternoon, 2pm
After School Crafting, 
ages 6+, 3:30pm

9
Babytime, 
ages 0-2, 11am
Thursday Book Club, 
adult, 11:30am
*Reading Buddies, ages 
5+, appts. available 
between  4 & 5 pm

10 11
*Chemistry Club, 
ages 7 - 10, 2pm

12 13
Hands on Sensory Play, 
toddlers, 11am
*Read to Dogs, ages 
5-8, appts. available 
between  4 & 5 pm
Family Storytime, 
all ages, 6pm
Library Board of 
Trustees Meeting, 7pm

14  
Toddler Tales, 
ages 2-5, 11am
*4th/5th Grade Book 
Club, 3:30pm

15
*Tech Tutoring, adults
½ hr. appointments 
10:30am to 2:30pm
*Teen Advisory Group 
(TAG), 4pm, Zoom

16
Babytime, 
ages 0-2, 11am
*Reading Buddies, ages 
5+, appts. available 
between  4 & 5 pm
*Teen paint-along, 
ages 12+, 7pm

17
Mad Science - 
Magnificent Motion, 
ages 5+, 3:30pm

18

19 20
CLOSED
PRESIDENTS DAY

21
Toddler Tales, 
ages 2-5, 11am
*2nd/3rd Grade Book 
Club, 3:30pm

22 23
Babytime, 
ages 0-2, 11am
*Reading Buddies, ages 
5+, appts. available 
between  4 & 5 pm

24 25

26 27
Hands on Sensory Play, 
toddlers, 11am
*Read to Dogs, ages 
5-8, appts. available 
between  4 & 5 pm
Family Storytime, 
all ages, 6pm
Tenafly Library Friends 
Meeting, adults, 7pm, 
Zoom

28
Toddler Tales, 
ages 2-5, 11am
*Graphic Novel Book 
Club, 3:30pm

 

magenta - children, green - teen, black - adult, italic - Zoom meeting

Programs marked with an asterisk * require registration. Use our 
online event calendar at www.tenafly.bccls.org to register.
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